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On behalf of the U.S. Department of State, best wishes to all Muslims
celebrating Eid al-Fitr. This holiday marks the culmination of Ramadan, a
month in which many experience meaning and inspiration in acts of fasting,
prayer, and charity. This day offers an opportunity to reflect on our shared
commitment to building peaceful and prosperous communities.

Eid Mubarak.
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